REPORT TO THE ACADEMIC SENATE

From:
Mark Paulsen, Chair, Faculty Grants Committee

Subject:
End of Year Report
Date:
April 26, 2006
The FGC is charged with reviewing and ranking various internal grant programs.  During the academic year, the committee performed the following duties:
The Chair and the Dean of Graduate Studies and Research held a workshop on October 5 on “How to Write a Faculty Grant Proposal”.

The Chair and the Secretary participated in the selection of the inaugural Excellence in Professional Development Award winners.

Fall 2005 Spooner Grants:  

Six grant proposals were submitted.  All grants were deemed fundable. The proposals were ranked as follows:  1) M. Weinandt, (Biology), 2) R. Kirchenwitz (Art and Design), 3) S. Graci Jr. (Chemistry), 4) E. Pyle (Biology), 5) J. Simmon (Biology), and 6) M. Phillips (Chemistry).
Faculty Grants:

Nineteen Faculty Grant proposals were reviewed and 17 were deemed fundable.

The proposals were ranked as follows: 1) Alec Lindsey (Biology), 2) S. Datta (Mathematics), 3) P. Watts (HPER), 4) J. Leonard (Biology), 5) S. Burn (English), 6) M. Robbyns (AIS), 7) F. McCormick (Chemistry), 8) B. Cherry (Political Science), 9) D. Brady (CAPS), 10) R. Whalen (English), 11) B. Matherne (English), 12) W. Bergman (History), 13) W. Tireman (Physics) 14) R. Johnson (English), 15) J. Singh (English), 16) A. Syed (Political Science), and 17) J. Campbell (Nursing).  
Two proposals were deemed unfundable: M. Loukinen (Soc.), R. Mead (History), 
Winter 2006 Spooner Grants:

Six proposals were submitted.  Five were deemed fundable.  The proposals were ranked as follows:  1) M. Leewis (Biology), 2) B. VanHandel (Chemistry), 3) L. Larson (Chemistry), 4) J. Steiber (Biology), and 5) J. Simmon (Biology).
Instructional Improvement Grants (II)/Curriculum Development Grants (CD)

One CD Grant submitted and deemed unfundable, (J. Singh, English).  Five II Grants were submitted.  One was deemed unfundable (K. Heikkila, English).  The remaining four were ranked as follows: 1) T. Delpier and L. Flood (Nursing), 2) C. Ganzert and D. Brady (CAPS), 3) R. Sundell (Geography), and 4) K. Reynolds (Business).  

Peter White Grants:

Seven proposals were submitted. The Committee recommended that M. Haltof (English) receive the award.  Other submissions included: 1) J.. Cantrill (CAPS) 2) D. Faust (Mathematics) 3) R. Johnson (English), 4) D. Marquardt (Chemistry), 5) J. Singh (English), and 6) R. Whalen (English).
Summer 2006 Spooner Grants:

Three proposals were submitted and all were deemed fundable.  They were ranked as follows: 1) B. Webb (Biology), 2) R. Holman (Biology), 3) M. Bolt (Chemistry).  
Approved Motions
· The Faculty Grants Committee voted unanimously that in light of the increasing number of quality applications, the Dean of Graduate Studies and Research be strongly encouraged to increase the annual funding for the Charles C. Spooner student research program so that additional projects can be funded in each funding cycle
Pending Items
· The Committee is reviewing the language of the program guidelines to insure that the instructions to applicants are clear and complete
Respectfully submitted,
Mark Paulsen
C:
Dr. Fred Joyal, - Vice President for Academic Affairs

